Jomslg, Mark — —

From: Barry Simon <barrysimon@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 3:34 PM
To: Jomsky, Mark
Subject: tonight at city hall
To City Clerk Mark Jomsky -

On behalf of the United Nations Association of the USA, Southern
California Division, I wish to express my/our support of the Pasadena
Sister Cities and its Ad Hoc Committee on Africa proposing that the City
of Pasadena initiate a Sister Cities relationship with Dakar-Plateau,
Senegal. This would be the first city in Africa recognized as a Sister
City by the City of Pasadena.

Thank you -

Barry Simon, President
United Nations Association of the USA
Southern California Division
PO Box 827
Santa Monica, CA 90406
- Phone 310-394-8368 / cell 310-699-2180
WWww.una-socal.org
"Check out the Global Goals at www.globalgoals.org
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